[bookmark: _GoBack]The William Tennent Alumni Association congratulates alumna Stephanie Gurysh-Kroto (class of ’85) on her February 25, 2018, induction into the Pennsylvania Track and Field Hall of Fame.  The ceremony was held during the Indoor State Track and Field Championship at Penn State.  Stepanie is only the second Bucks County athlete to be inducted into the Hall of Fame.  In her three years of competition on the William Tennent indoor track and field team, Stephanie medaled at Indoor States every year in the long jump and the triple jump, winning the long jump her senior year.  Outdoors, Stephanie was the league champion in both jumps for three years.  In 1983, she placed first in the triple jump in the District Championship and second in the long jump.  At the 1983 State Championship, Stephanie earned a gold medal in the long jump and a third-place bronze in the triple jump.  In her junior year Stephanie won first in triple jump and third in the long jump at Districts.  At States she place exactly the same:  first in triple jump and third in long jump.  It was during her senior season the Stephanie really shone.  Her District Championship efforts earned her first in both the long jump and the triple jump with a new District 1 Championship record in the triple jump.  She followed that success with her victories in both the long and triple jumps at the State Championship, setting a new State record in the triple jump as well.  Those efforts won her All-American honors in 1985.  Following that season, Stephanie won the outdoor national championship.  Overall, Stephanie won four gold medals in outdoor State competition, set William Tennent records which still stand, set a District 1 record, and established a State Championship record.  She matriculated to Penn State University main campus on a partial track scholarship where she excelled both academically and athletically.  At Penn State, Stephanie established a school record in the long jump, and she remained among the top 10 performances in team history in the vertical jumps until three years ago, a full twenty-five years.  Congratulations Stephanie on your well-deserved PA Track and Field Hall of Fame induction!
